
DECATUR COUNTY COUNCIL  

November 16, 2010  

            The Decatur County Council opened their November 16, 2010 meeting with the following
present; Ernest Gauck, President, Larry Meyer, Rose Hellmich, and Kenny Hooten.  

Mr. Hooten moved to approve the October Meeting Minutes and Mrs. Hellmich seconded
motion, motion carried.  

An additional appropriation for E911 in the amount of $26,555.was requested.  The
amount is to cover the additional costs of equipment installed for E911 from a federal grant that
was not funded 100 percent.  Mr. Meyer moved to approve the total amount requested, Mr.
Hooten seconded motion, motion carried.  

Mr. Meyer updated council members on the Vernon Fork Water District and Mr. Gauck
entertained a motion for Dave Stults to be reappointed for a 3 year term to Vernon Fork Board. 
Mr. Hooten moved to appoint Dave Stults to the Vernon Fork Water District Board for another 3
year term, Mr. Meyer seconded motion, motion carried.  

Mr. Gauck mentioned the December Meeting will be held on its regular night unless no
agenda items are presented.           

With no further business to come before the Council, Mrs. Hellmich made a motion to
adjourn, Mr. Hooten seconded, meeting adjourned.   
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